
Using the list below, find 
the words that are hidden 
in the jumble.

Save the Date & Join us at 

JUNE 3, 2023

Check us out online at beyondthebackyard.org to volunteer, donate, join, or tell a friend!

Register online at BeyondTheBackyard.org

301 Forks Of Coal Way, Alum Creek, WV 25003
Claudia L. Workman Wildlife Education Center
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Giveaways and prizes, 
FREE lunch, fishing, archery, 

and much more!
NEW LOCATION

JUNE 3, 2  23

the 11th Annual

Spring 2023

Contact us at 866-WV-WOODS or 
visit BEYONDTHEBACKYARD.ORG

Do You Want More Information
on Beyond The Backyard?

Salamander
Life Cycle



Spring is one of the best seasons of the year to introduce children to 
the outdoors. One activity that has gained significant popularity among 
families over the past decade is turkey hunting. An interactive hunt and 
warmer temperatures make chasing turkeys a kid’s dream. When hunting 
with your child this spring, focus on the basics. Have fun, stay dry, bring 
plenty of drinks and snacks, and let your child actively participate in the 
hunt. Owl hooting, along with crow and turkey calling are things kids 
can do with ease. Camouflage, turkey calls, firearms, archery equipment, 
and boots are built specifically with children in mind in today’s hunting 
industry. This makes introducing a kid to turkey hunting much simpler 
and easier than it was 20 years ago. Don’t miss the 2023 West Virginia 
Youth Spring Turkey Hunting Season on April 15th and 16th, 2023. 

Keep safety first and always remember to identify your target!  

Be sure to follow Beyond The Backyard on Facebook and Instagram 
to register for our custom turkey call giveaways. Also, we are 
partnering with Chris Walls to bring our members his “Calls with 
Walls” segments that educate hunters on how to use the different 
types of turkey calls available. Bobby Warner will be a guest on one 
of the five segments which will begin on March 16th at 7:00p.m.          

The layout for the Hunting and Fishing Show 
was new this year. If you have any comments 
or suggestions for next year, please email 
our Directorof Public Relations, Leanne, at 
lshinkle@beyondthebackyard.org   

Easton

 Turkey Hunting Season

This year, a new element was added called the 
‘Youth Outdoor Adventure Challenge’ where the 
kids got to participate in different challenges at 
various booths. It was an exciting way to keep the 
kids engaged throughout the weekend and we 
were proud to be a part of it. We signed up more 
than 500 new members and we gave away a Daisy 
Red Ryder BB Gun and $1500 in gift cards. 

2023 Hunting  
and Fishing Show

Check out our member 
Easton, 9, who was 
the winner of the 

Daisy Red Ryder BB Gun!  

Go on a walk or hike this spring and 
mark off the items that you can find!

Spider

Bee

Fruit Tree
Clover

Caterpillar

Puddle

Lady Bug

Worm

Squirrel

Butterfly

Rhododendron

The turnout for the 2023 Hunting and 
Fishing Show was a huge success. 

Check us out online at beyondthebackyard.org to volunteer, donate, join, or tell a friend!To receive this newsletter by email, call 866-WV-WOODS or email lshinkle@beyondthebackyard.org
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